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MEMORANDUM 1

FOR . The Regional Executive Directors ~ " TRECORDS UNIT
DENR Regions 1-13 and CAR (Except NCR)

ATTENTION  : The Regional CBFM Coordinators

FROM : The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted
and Special Projects, and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT : ONLINE PREPARATORY MEETING FOR VIRTUAL

REGIONAL TRAINING-ORIENTATION ON FMB TECHNICAL
BULLETIN: GUIDE ON THE CONDUCT OF PARTICIPATORY
COMMUNITY-BASED FOREST MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT
(CBFMA) HOLDER PERFORMANCE EVALUATION AS A
REQUIREMENT FOR THE RENEWAL OF EXPIRING CBFMAs

DATE : MAY 28 2021

In line with the forthcoming conduct of the Virtual Regional Training-Orientation on FMB
Technical Bulletin: Guide on the Conduct of Participatory Community-Based Forest Management
Agreement (CBFMA) Holder Performance Evaluation as a Requirement for the Renewal of
Expiring CBFMAs, we are pleased to invite your respective Regional CBFM Coordinators to join
the online preparatory meeting on 31 May 2021 (Monday), 9:00 AM onwards. The Zoom
meeting link will be provided prior to the meeting.

The online preparatory meeting aims to discuss and seek the inputs/comments of the
participants anent the activity design and other arrangements, including schedules/timeframe,
program of activities and target participants, among others, of/for the aforementioned virtual
regional training-orientation. By engaging with the Regional Offices, we will be able to enhance
and tailor the structure of the training-orientation to the specific needs (both technical and
administrative) of the regions. In general, same will assist the Forest Management Bureau in
eventually equipping our DENR Field Offices with common interpretation of the Technical
Bulletin, which should be then translated into a rational and coherent conduct of the actual
performance evaluation on the ground, with the participation of the CBFM holders.

We would be honored if you consider granting our invitation. Kindly confirm the
participation of your respective Regional CBFM Coordinators through the Community Forestry
Section (CFS) of our Forest Resources Management Division (FRMD) through
fmb2cbfm(@gmail.com and landline number (02) 8-927-72-78.

FOR INFORMATION AND CONSIDERATION, PLEASE.

IAL C. AMARO, JR., CESO III

Harnessing forestrv science for sustainable develonment




